
Digital Leader Meeting 

30.11.23 

 

We wrote e-safety speech bubbles to be added to the Digital Leader 

Display by the hall. I will pop these up.  

 

Digi-Leads were given their badges- please keep safe! They will be 

collected in at the end of the academic year to re-use the following 

year.  

 

We discussed each classroom having an e-safety focus poster 

displayed – Digi- Leads will be responsible for writing this each term. 

I am producing a document for Golden Threads for Computing and 

this will tell you’re your linked e-safety focus for each term to match 

your unit of Computing. Please find your poster in your pigeon hole and 

display in your class.  

 

I asked Digi-Leads to talk to classes about Safer Internet Day in 

February 2024 and to find out what classes would like to learn 

about/do as a whole school activity to celebrate this day. Please can 

Digi-Leads feed back to me with their ideas? 

 

Finally, I will be leading a Computing club Wednesday lunchtimes in 

Spring term and Digi-Leads will be helping me run the club by 

supporting the pupils.  

 



 

 


